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 Richard 

Livesey-Haworth

OBJNOT2015/3525/P 18/11/2015  10:40:26 I believe this is yet another inappropriate basement development plan & register my objection. Frognal 

Rise  is, with University College Junior School in Holly Hill, one of the busiest roads in Hampstead & 

these works will cause chaos. There is a known well only 50m away and recent problems with the water 

main in Windmill Hill suggest that, despite the 80+ page basement impact report, such works will cause 

further problems. Please would you uphold the spirit of your draft Planning Guidelines & the spirit of 

the draft Neighbourhood Plan and reject this application?

8 Holly Place

Holly Walk

London: NW3 

6QU

 M Green OBJEMPER2015/3525/P 17/11/2015  14:42:35 Object to proposed extended second basement level, due to waterflow indicated in bagshot clay noted 

on geological survey produced. the impact of water flow at this high level on frognal will cause further 

flooding to Allotments at branch hill and further down Frognal, which has already a very high water 

table.
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